
 

Ref:JME/DER/Y7MtT 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Virtual Meet the Tutor evening 
 
I hope that your child has settled in well at De Warenne Academy and has enjoyed their first three weeks.  I am 
pleased to confirm that our annual ‘meet the tutor’ event for Year 7 will go ahead virtually next week on 
Thursday 30th September. You will be able to meet your child’s tutor via a video call between 4pm and 6pm. 
This is a great opportunity to speak with your child’s tutor, find out how they have settled in and ask any 
questions you may have about your child’s learning. 
 

Our SENCO (special educational needs coordinator), Miss Caddy, will also be available to answer any questions 
you might have.  If you wish to speak with Miss Caddy, please book an appointment with her on the virtual 
parents evening system. 
 

Each appointment lasts for up to 5 minutes, please be aware that the software automatically starts and then 
ends the call after this time has elapsed. For more information on how to attend video appointments, please 
click here. 
 

Please book your appointments online via the link below or by clicking the icon. 

 

 https://dewarenne.schoolcloud.co.uk      

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that De Warenne Academy uses the school gateway app 
to electronically communicate with our parents and carers.  Please ensure that you have signed up to the app 
to receive all communications sent by us. We look forward to meeting you and discussing how we can work 
together to achieve the best possible outcomes for your child.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Mehat 
Associate Vice Principal 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://dewarenne.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://dewarenne.schoolcloud.co.uk/

